
 
 

 

LEAP Grant 

 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities, in partnership with stakeholders and contractor 
EMI Advisors, is testing the integration of standardized health and human services data to 
support person-centered planning, population health management, reporting, and value-
based payment (VBP) among health care and home and community-based service (HCBS) 
providers for individuals with developmental disabilities. Project information is available on 
the Division website, along with the LEAP Grant July 2021 Newsletter.   
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https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/leap-grant
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/leap-newsletter-071221

